Contra Costa County Office of the Sheriff is NOW
accepting Fall 0024 Citizens Academy
applications! The Citizens Academy provides .
community members with an inside look at the
Office of the Sheriff and its mission, duties,
responsibilities, and services.

The Citizens Academy will take place in Martinez
with one day dedicated to Clayton at our range. It
begins on September 11 and runs for 6
consecutive weeks. Classes meet Wednesday
evenings from 6:00 pm - 9:00 pm with one
Saturday session scheduled for October 5 from
9:00 am - 3:00 pm.

HOW TO APPLY:

Visit www.cocosheriff.org
Community Information > Community
Services/Crime Prevention Unit

Completed applications
should be submitted
via e-mail to:
gs_u_@so.cccounty._u_s

Application-deadline:
August 31, 2024 or until
slots filled




